
 

Notice 
 

 

 

 

08 December 2022 

 
Students of Daffodil International University are asked to 

complete an online Teaching Evaluation Form for Fall 2022 

semester within 10 December 2022.  

 

Please communicate with the Coordination Officer of your 

respective department to learn the process, if necessary. 

Students must have an email ID of the university to complete 

the Teaching Evaluation. 

 

 

On behalf of the Registrar 

Kamrun Nahar Aziz 
Deputy Registrar 
Office of the Registrar 
Daffodil International University 
 


